
From: John Supra <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov>
To: Erica BrownErica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/17/2013 7:56:07 AM
Subject: Re: SIB Lab grantees conference

Yes would be interested in attending… As an FYI I'm already committed to travel 11/11-11/14 for two 
events in DC so for me in november it would have to be the week of 11/4 or 11/18 (as the following 
week is thanksgiving).

Let me know.


john

On Sep 16, 2013, at 1:37 PM, Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
 wrote:

Hi John & Christian,
The SIB Lab program manager is beginning initial plans for a convening of all the government leads and fellows 
from the states we are working with sometime in November.  He asked that I confirm that you both would be 
interested in attending (and anyone else who may be interested – perhaps Tony?) and if there is a preference 
for location (some states have expressed an interest in hosting).  Please let me know your thoughts.
Thanks!
-Erica
 
Erica Brown
SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 898-3062
Mobile: (978) 895-1217
Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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